
		

Live	theatre	by	the	community	for	the	community	
	

Are	you	aged	between	7	and	17?		Do	you	enjoy	acting,	singing	or	dancing?	
Are	you	interested	in	working	backstage?	Have	you	thought	about	appearing	or	
helping	with	your	local	award-winning	drama	group?	

SADS	has	a	strong	reputation	in	the	community	for	putting	on	family	
orientated,	fun	Pantomimes	and	we	are	very	excited	to	be	looking	at	increasing	
our	cast	of	young	people,	which	will	include	chorus	members,	dance	team	and	
spoken	parts.		

We	will	be	holding	a	Workshop/Information	Evening	for	any	young	person	
wishing	to	be	considered	for	involvement	in	our	2017	December	Pantomime	-	
Mother	Goose.	

On:	Monday	26	June		

Time:	7pm	to	8.30	pm	

Venue:	Swanmore	Village	Hall	

This	will	be	an	interactive	evening,	limited	to	30	people,	where	you	will	get	a	
chance	to	work	with	and	to	talk	to	some	of	our	current	younger	members.	

If	you	would	like	to	ask	any	questions	or	to	go	straight	to	signing	up	for	the	
workshop,	please	contact	Caroline	Powell	on	

Telephone	 07701044563	

Email		 Caroline-powell@live.com	

Leave	a	message	and	we	WILL	get	back	to	you.	


